NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
FOR COUNTY SERVICE AREA #36 FOR EMERGENCY MEDICAL SERVICES
AND ADVANCE LIFE SUPPORT ASSESMENT
FOR FISCAL YEAR 2016-2017

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Supervisors will hold a public
hearing to consider the CONTINUATION of a benefit assessment in fiscal year
2016-2017 that funds County Service Area #36 for Emergency Medical Services
(EMS) and Advanced Life Support (ALS) services for the County of San Benito

At the public hearing the Board of Supervisors will consider a proposed
resolution confirming the annual report for County Service Area #36 and will hear
and consider all objections or protests if any, to the report and consider approval
of the benefit assessment for fiscal year 2016-2017 for the San Benito County
EMS and ALS Assessment. The hearing will be held on Tuesday, June 28, 2016
at 9:00 a.m. (or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard), in the Board
Chambers, 481 Fourth Street, San Benito County Administration Building,
Hollister, CA 95023. The proposed assessment for fiscal year 2016-2017 shall
not exceed FOURTEEN DOLLARS AND ZERO CENTS ($14.00) per family
equivalent unit.

Members of the public are invited to provide comment at the public hearing, or, in
writing, which is received by the Clerk of the Board on or before Tuesday, June
28, 2016 before 9:00 a.m. If you desire additional information concerning the
above, please contact the San Benito County Clerk of the Board at (831) 636-
4000.

Louie Valdez, Clerk of the Board
County of San Benito
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